
…responsible for clearing our streets and sidewalks to insure that we were all able to continue business 

as usual.  We appreciate all of your on-going efforts and your commitment to excellence. 

Recognition Lunch is Wednesday, April 8, 11:00 a.m. – 1:15 p.m. Proven to be one of our most successful 

signature events recognizing excellence in our community.  You may want to have your business name 

as the centerpiece for only $75.00.  Provide gift bag items for 225 guests for only $25.00. Or attend. 

Details and more options for participation are in the newsletter.  

Are you looking for visibility for your business? The chamber is here to work with you. 

Ann Smith, Director of Membership and Events has prepared an excellent menu of sponsorship 
opportunities for our members to consider during their yearly marketing strategies.  You will reach other 
businesses or residents in our market.  Details are included in this month’s newsletter. 
 
Jacquie Linney, Director of Communications and Marketing is available to assist you with our new 
interactive chamber website dedicated to our members input.  She will guide you through the steps of 
how to post your events, news stories about your business, job postings, and featured sales specials. 
 
We are recruiting new chamber board members.  All meetings are the 2nd Tuesday of the month from 
7:30 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. at the Winnetka Community House.  Contact me at 
director@winnetkanorthfieldchamber.com. 
 
Maybe you want to join a chamber committee.  Attached are committee descriptions.  Getting involved 
brings you visibility as well as the joy of being a part of a fantastic organization. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Terry Dason 
Executive Director  
Winnetka-Northfield Chamber of Commerce 
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